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NOTE FOR: The Honorable Ralph Earle, II - -
Director .
US Arms Control and Disarmament’
Agency ’

The Interagency Intelligence Memorandum,
"The 22 September 1979 Event," (attached) was
prepared in response to a request of the NSC.
Tts conclusions rest largely on circumstantial:
evidence and on the assumption that there was
a nuclear explosion on 22 September 1979: )
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